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To:   Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   Sandra Gilot-West, Chief of Staff 

Date:   November 1, 2023 

Subject:  OSHE Employment Opportunities  

 

The path to a fulfilling career starts here. The Office of the Secretary of Higher Education (OSHE) 

is in search of dedicated candidates looking for meaningful career opportunities in the public 

sector.  OSHE is seeking candidates to support New Jersey's critical fiscal accountability initiative.  

We have five unique positions available, each playing a crucial role in this important work.  

 

The job posting for the following positions can be found here: OSHE Employment Opportunities 

 

The positions include:  

 Auditor, Audit and Advisory 

 Auditor, Compliance Operations 

 Auditor, Quality Assurance  

 Forensic Accountant, Financial Reporting 

 Forensic Accountant, Regulatory Relations  

 

We kindly ask you share out these opportunities with your networks and help New Jersey continue 

being good financial stewards. 

https://www.nj.gov/highereducation/index.shtml#emp

